
Parents and Carers of Year 9 are invited to attend our virtual Parents' Event. This
will give you the chance to discuss your child's progress with each of their teachers.  
We look forward to being able to share their progress with you.

Please use the details below to book an appointment 
with your child's teachers.

SchoolCloud - The Dukeries Academy
Visit https://thedukeries.schoolcloud.co.uk

Year 9 Parents' Event 
Thursday 13 January 2022

9.05am to 6pm
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